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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 13th December 2005

          Question No: 11
QUESTION:   Councillor Maire Ardagh
To ask the Manager to give an update on the request from local residents to have the path at Templeogue House from Rossmore to the main entrance extended to the boundary wall of the house in the interests of the amenity of the area.
Reply:

It is understood that the area referred to in the question is the grassed area between the cul-de-sac at Rossmore Crescent and the path along the wall/railings at Templeogue House. This does not form part of the proposed works at Templeogue House but it will be examined in conjunction with the Parks Department with a view to laying a path to join up the cul– de – sac and the footpath. 
